
         What’s on? 

 

 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

School lunches 

If you want your child to have a school lunch next 

week, please click on the link and order before 6pm 

on Thursday evening. 

From the middle of December, we will be asking 

parents to pre-order lunches directly through 

ParentPay.  We will send further instructions 

nearer the time, but in the meantime please do 

ensure that you are able to log into ParentPay.  

Even if you do not pay for your child’s lunches, 

these will still need to be ordered on ParentPay. If 

you cannot log in to ParentPay you will not be able 

to order lunches. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 

If you have not already returned your data 

collection sheet, please do check the 

details, sign, date and return to the school 

office by the end of this week.  If you need 

a new copy of the Data Collection sheet, 

please let the school office know.   

 

Martial Arts Club 

From January, we are delighted to be able to offer a 

Martial Arts Club on Tuesday mornings from 8am until 

the start of the school day. 

The club will run until the Easter break and will be an 

introductory course.  Classes are done in bare feet and 

no special equipment is needed. 

If your child would like to attend the club, which will 

cost £60 for the 12 weeks, please email the office for 

more details. 

 
Cogges Manor Farm 

Take your children to meet Father 

Christmas at Cogges in the magical setting 

of the old stable. Santa’s Grotto will be 

open on the three weekends leading up to 

Christmas and on the weekdays from 19 – 

23 December.  Find out more and book 

your tickets here. 

Christmas trees are being sold at Cogges 

again this year.  You can order online via 

their website, or pop in to Cogges anytime 

from now until 23rd December to choose 

your perfect tree. 

Take a look at the adult workshops being 

offered by Cogges Manor Farm this 

December.  Workshops include making a 

willow or ceramic angel or Christmas 

decorations.  Take a look at all the 

workshops on offer, by clicking here. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUNlVRMjBESkdKMjVLUk1INVZUSDdWVEZaUS4u
https://www.cogges.org.uk/Event/santas-grotto?utm_source=Cogges+Manor+Farm&utm_campaign=006bde379b-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_08_09_09_47_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b792458ad3-006bde379b-358530256
https://www.cogges.org.uk/Event/adult-learning?utm_source=Cogges+Manor+Farm&utm_campaign=006bde379b-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_08_09_09_47_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b792458ad3-006bde379b-358530256


 

She’s behind you! 

We are delighted to be welcoming Saltmine Theatre Company to The Blake School on Monday 19th 

December. 

Saltmine will present ‘Rapunzel’ to all children in Years 1 – 6.  The cost of the pantomime is £3 per child.  

Please make this payment via ParentPay.  We are really looking forward to this end of term celebration. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming this new Theatre Company to The Blake. 


